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Board Memo 062-2021 – NAPS 67th National Convention COVID Watch 

 

Hello Fellow NAPS Members, 

  

I hope that all of you who attended the 67th Biennial NAPS National Convention had a 

wonderful time and safe travels back home. 

  

The Resident Officers are grateful to all who attended.  It was our hope that we could take only 

the good memories of our time at the beautiful Gaylord Texan back with us.  Unfortunately, we 

must report to you that one of our members from the New England Area of NAPS has reported to 

us that he has tested positive for COVID. 

  

NAPS HQ is encouraging all who were in attendance at our convention to seek COVID testing, 

with continued masking and social distancing to ensure that we are protecting our loved ones. 

  

NAPS HQ will provide further updates as needed. 

  

Thank you and please be safe. 

 

NAPS Headquarters 


